
Emma Barnet - Project Application Number (05_0157) 

  
To Whom It May Concern, 
 
 I'm FRANCIS GRAY CUNANAN of 4/33-35 Balfour Street, Allawah, NSW. Owner of block 4378 Gulson Terrace 
in Georges Fair which we are planning to build a house this year. In behalf of my wife Cheryl and 18month old 
daughter Bea. I strongly object the proposal of building Recycling Facility around Georges Fair Area. The reason 
I object is mainly the health hazard it will create to the community around it 
Other things to consider in this objections include noise, traffic (324 or so truck movements per day), dust 
pollution, nature of materials being recycled and their by products,  
effects on natural environment. 
 I think the dust will be shown to have a very significant impact,"The real concern is that exposure - especially 
over longer periods of time - we know will cause devastating health problems to all people" 
 
"HEALTH IS BETTER THAN WEALTH" 
 
Regards,  
Francis Cunanan 

From:    Francis Gray Cunanan <fgrayc@yahoo.com>
To:    "plan_comment@planning.nsw.gov.au" <plan_comment@planning.nsw.gov.au>
Date:    3/03/2013 8:16 PM
Subject:   Project Application Number (05_0157)

Page 1 of 1

4/03/2013file://C:\Documents and Settings\ebarnet\Local Settings\Temp\XPGrpWise\51346ABDSYDNDOM2BRID...


